
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Join us for a Family Picnic at the
Pavilion on September 8th after the
10:45am service! This will be an
opportunity for you to meet Christen,
our new Children's Ministry Director.
Please bring a bag lunch for your
family. Dessert and games will be
provided.

 
 
 
 
 

 

Children & Youth Movie Night 

(Game Night & Ministry Update for
Adults)

Come for a fun evening, September
13th, with family and friends! Stay
tuned for more details. 

 
 

Upcoming Events Dear CM Family & Team,

 

We are thrilled to be kicking off our fall semester in
Children’s Ministry! This season is an exciting one as
we are welcoming our new Children’s Ministry Director,
Christen Stewart.  
We are looking forward to a wonderful fall with our CM
families and volunteers. Thank you all for the
investment you place in the lives of the children here
at Grace. We are so very thankful for you. 
-CM Team

 
A note from Christen: 

Hi all! I feel so blessed to be here and to have the
opportunity of getting to know your families and our
volunteers. It is my hope and passion to see this
ministry continue to flourish, and to see the children in
our body become bold and loving servants of Christ. I
am looking forward to meeting all of you! If you have
any questions or would like to connect, feel free to
send me an email anytime:
christenbstewart@gmail.com

 

Welcome Our New Babies 

to Children's Ministry!
Bethany & Chris Holder:  Elliot Rose Holder was born

on Tuesday, July 30th. 
Danielle and Jonathan Lewis:  Samuel Henry Lewis

was born on Tuesday, July 23rd.
Tyler & Melissa Beggs: Autumn Ruth Beggs was born

on Monday, July 1st.
Matt & Jessica Ballance: Levi James Ballance was

born Tuesday, June 25th.
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Get to Know 
Christen Stewart
Children's Ministry Director

 

Christen was born in Lincoln, Nebraska where her
parents served as missionaries. She grew up in

Pickens, South Carolina before moving to
Hendersonville, North Carolina during middle

school.

Christen and her family; Dad (Blair), Older Brother (Lucas), Mom (Tina)

Christen is a graduate
from East Henderson
High School. She also
received a B.S.B.A in

Sport Management from
Western Carolina

University, and she is
now getting her Master’s
Degree online in Youth
Development Leadership
from Clemson University.

Christen enjoys hiking, spending time with
her family, friends and dog, Baylee,

watching Clemson football, and playing
volleyball.

Christen first felt her calling into ministry
while being a summer missionary for IMPACT
Ministries in Myrtle Beach, South Carolina. Her
favorite Bible verse is: “"Go into all the world

and proclaim the gospel to the whole
creation.” - Mark 16:15

“Let the little children come to me and do not hinder them for the

kingdom of God belongs to such as these.” - Mark 10:14
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